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Thank You and a Wish for the Coming Year

We know that our customers have a choice in planning and purchasing their inputs, and we are grateful
that they continue to choose SoilBiotics to meet their soil and plant health needs. Our vendors are

also instrumental in helping us provide and maintain availability of a quality product line. We are truly
blessed in having our customers, vendors, and friends. We thank everyone for a great 2022 and send
our sincere best wishes for an enjoyable and prosperous 2023.

A Happy New Year to all!

Todd, Judy, Debi, Corey, Lindsey, Bruce, and of course our official SB greeters, Heidi and Reuben
(woof).

Holiday Hours

For the New Year’s holiday, we will be closed on Friday, December 30 and Monday, January 2,
reopening with normal business hours on Tuesday, January 3.
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